
Discover Lake Chelan, LLC 

dba Lake Chelan Boat Company and Lady of the Lake 

P.O. Box 1057 

Chelan, WA.  98816 

October 22, 2019 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. 

Lacey, WA.  98503 

RE:  Replacement Pages to Docket TS-190848, Please do not re-docket. 
Request a Revision to the Time Schedule of Lake Chelan Boat Company, Certificate No. 34, Page 2 of 3, 

with an effective date of 10/25/19. 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Please withdraw the documents Lake Chelan Boat Company submitted via the UTC portal on October 9, 

2019, in regards to this matter, and replace them with this document and the supporting document being 

sent. 

Table No. 2 - "Lady Express"  Fall / Winter / Spring Schedule 
Discover Lake Chelan, LLC, dba Lake Chelan Boat Company is requesting the addition of the following 

run days:  Sunday service during the timeframe of January 1 through March 31. 

The requested effective date for this change is 10/25/19, (per WAC 480-51-090).  This change is being 

made in an effort to support the public enjoyment of Stehekin and all up lake destinations during this 

beautiful time of the year. 

The Stehekin community is very supportive of the return of Sunday service during this timeframe. This 

addition would enable residents and others to depart on a Friday, and return on a Sunday.  Stehekin cabin 

owners would also have a better opportunity to rent private cabins for long weekends to visitors.  Visitors 

to the Lake Chelan region would also have an option for the day trip on Sundays as well. 

In regards to the main port of Lucerne: Holden Village is not currently an avid user of a Sunday service 

during this timeframe, due to their programs and location, but it would allow them this option if desired 

or needed.  Rio Tinto, who performed the mine clean up near Holden Village, maintains a very active 

water treatment plant that is fully staffed year around.  This addition to service would allow another 

option for their staff and company travel. 

Please find attached the 3rd Revised Page 2 of 3.  We look forward to this positive addition. 

If further information is needed, please contact Brun Garfoot (bgarfoot@finalreveng.com) or Cindy 

Engstrom (cindy@ladyofthelake.com) or phone 509-682-1123. 

Sincerely, 

Brun Garfoot 
Reed Courtney 

Discover Lake Chelan, LLC-Managing Members 
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